
I own rental properties in Eugene, Oregon.  I am writing today to ask you to vote no on the extension of 
the moratorium of evictions in Oregon.  Rental property owners cannot afford to pay the on going bills 
of owning a rental and get no rental income from their renters.  Rental property owners will not be able 
to continue offering housing for rent if the moratorium of evictions continues.  Please vote no on this 
extension. 
 
Carolyn Zakarian 
CHZ Rentals LLC 
665 Winding Way SE 
Salem, Oregon 97302 
 
Rental properties owned in Eugene, Oregon   
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